
Make checks payable to: REACH  
Please send donations to: Rescue African Children, PO Box 836, Roseville, CA 95661

Dear Brethren, 
I greet you all in Jesus’ name. I wish to thank you all for the working prayers for us here in Uganda. 
Our Omega School Candidates resumed their normal class on October 15th, 2020.  As it was publicly announced that 
children in candidate class and those in final year at the Universities were the only ones to resume their studies 
nationwide. 
We have 31 candidates that have reported as of now.  All are staying at school. The ministry of education said that 
candidates reported for second term ending 18th December, 2020. Third term will begin in January 2021 and 
candidates will be writing their final exams on the 30th and 31st of March, 2021. 
Below are the Standard Operating Procedures (SOPS) for all schools which must be put into place before any school 
is allowed to operate.  For every school, a certificate of compliance from the Ministry of Health and Education must 
be issued before operation begins.   Every school has to organize a COVID 19 Task Force.  
• Each person at the school must wear a mask. 
• Temperature will be checked morning and afternoon. 
• The compound should bear SOPS stickers (Talking environment) 
• To observe Social Distance 
• No shaking hands or hugging.  
• No interacting with strangers. 
• Use hand sanitizers. 
• The compound and dormitories should display washing facilities. 
• The class sitting arrangement should be two to three meters apart from each candidate. 
• At the entrance, every visitor should be checked using temperature gun. 
• Every staff member should have their temperature checked every morning and afternoon. 
With all the above procedures being in place, we are happy that God has started answering our prayers. We humbly 
seek more prayers. God bless you all. 
        Pastor Fred Tumwebaze 
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2020

To Write your Child: 
Your child/pastor’s name/# 
c/o  Fred Tumwebaze  
Rescue African Children 
PO Box 804 
Jinja, Uganda ---Africa

REACH TEAM USA: 
Rescue African Children 
PO Box 836 
Roseville, CA 95661 
ken@rescueafricanchildren.org 

REACH AFRICA: 
Rescue African Children 
PO Box 804 
Jinja, Uganda - Africa 
fred@rescueafricanchildren.org 

Gifts received by November 14th allow for a timely transfer of funds to Uganda.

• The candidates are back!   
• The school is operating if only with one class.   
• The other students are still receiving help if possible from the 

school.   
• According to Fred, Joan is feeling better. 
• And the baby is doing well.  

Thank you for your prayers and please continue to lift up our 
African brothers and sisters.  
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